
HB 493 -- HEALTH CARE PAYMENTS FOR AMBULANCE SERVICES

SPONSOR: Henderson

Currently, under the Comprehensive Emergency Medical Services Act,
health carriers and managed care plans are required to pay benefits
directly to any ambulance service when an insured requests services
from an ambulance service. This bill limits the direct payment to
ground ambulance services.


